
Year 3 children’s Newsletter 
Dear Year 3 children,  
We hope that you are well and staying safe at home. 
Well, what a change in weather this week. The wind didn’t blow us away, but your learning certainly 
has! We can see you have been working hard and having a go at the learning activities we are sending 
home. 
 
Take a look at this week’s amazing learning here:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Keep sending in your home learning to the 
school office:office@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk  
We love seeing what you are doing and maybe your home learning will be in next week’s Year 3 
newsletter! Stay safe and hopefully see you soon.  
Love from,  
Miss Dew, Mrs Passingham- Smith and Mr de Panama  

Poppy has  
created a  
beautiful  
gratitude list.  
What fabulous  
drawings! 

 
 

 

Riley has published his explanation on ‘how 
you can stay healthy’ Fabulous work. We think 

the layout is fabulous and very clear! 
 

Wow Oliver!  
We can see  

you have been  
super busy.  

Keep up the  
good work J 

 

How amazing are these pocket worry monsters! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amelia             William 


